
 
 

 
 

REMINDER: 
INVASIVE PLANT ALERT 

 
HOBOMOCK POND IS BEING TREATED FOR THE NON-

NATIVE AND HIGHLY INVASIVE PLANT HYDRILLA. 
 

 
 

Hydrilla (Hydrilla verticillata) is native to Europe and Asia and was 
likely introduced into the United States through the aquarium 
industry.  The plant can be spread by transporting small vegetative 
fragments to other ponds and lakes.  Because of Hydrilla’s ability to 
spread and aggressively colonize aquatic habitats, its growth poses a 
significant threat to the native aquatic vegetation communities of 
Hobomock Pond as well as other area waterbodies. 
 
IN AN EFFORT TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF THIS INVASIVE SPECIES TO OTHER 
AREA PONDS, HOBOMOCK POND WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL BOATING.  
 
THIS CLOSURE IS PER THE ORDER OF THE PEMBROKE CONSERVATION 
COMMISSION AND WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

 


